


Mr. Chairman 

Zambia believes that the link between the United Nations media and the Zambian media 
should be further strengthened. The development of social media and other such instruments 
are indeed helping in this regard. We look forward to closer and continued collaboration and 
cooperation with the Department of Public Information. 

I thank you. 
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